Appendix 1

Email and enclosures relating to original construction of track and car park.

From: Finlay Hodge [

Sent: 07 June 2022 15:13

To: Judith Douglas [

Cc: Megan Cottam
Subject: Re: The Rann Woodland access track

Dear Judith

Thank you for your email. | have copied two pages from the original Forestry Commission
Agreement, which includes the width, materials, length, cost, etc. The path was constructed
following the FC guidelines and was approved by them at the time. The intention was to provide an
access track which could also be used by Tramper disabled scooters and LCC also contributed to the
construction costs.

Let me know if you need further information.

Kind regards

Finlay Hodge
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